
Dear Parents,

We're thrilled to share exciting news with you!
Our school Mark Twain Elementary has been selected to take part in the National Young
Authors’ Fair.

This is an amazing opportunity for our students to write, publish, and showcase their books
globally, transforming them into young published authors.

Participating in this competition not only enhances their writing skills but also fosters a
love for reading and writing that will last a lifetime. Each published book will serve as a
cherished souvenir of their achievements.

Our students have the chance to earn various awards and recognition:

Certificates for all published authors for achieving multiple milestones
The Best-Selling Author in the State Award
Top 10 Best Authors: Jury Awards
Top 100 Best-Selling Young Author Awards.

Participation in this event is entirely FREE for all students.
Please register at https://www.yaf.bribooks.com/us/studentv2/31041 before October 15th,
2023.

For further assistance, write to schools@bribooks.com

Best regards,

Mark Twain Elementary
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